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            TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2023 

Hello Everyone, 

Mr. Bubba Fatula will be here on Monday, 
October 2nd  to retrain the returning students and 
train the new students on what to do in emergency 
situations. 

Mr. Fatula travels around Pennsylvania and 
surrounding states training students and adults 
about situational awareness. He has  instructed us 
on the Active Shooter Training and will review 
that with the students  and the 
techniques that they need if a situation arises. 

No School on Monday, October 9th– 
Columbus Day 

Basket and Vera Bradley Bingo 

Our annual Basket bingo is only 12 days away.  
If you haven’t purchased your tickets yet, please 
do so.  This fundraiser is a lot of fun and has 
fabulous prizes for all. 
Tickets are $25 or $60.  The $60 value pack is the 
best option for more playing time and gives you 
more tickets to win the door prizes. 
Please consider supporting this H.S.A. event and 
earn monies for your fundraising goal. 

Please call the office or send your monies to the 
office and Mr. Maucieri will send your tickets 
home with your child. 

Thank you!!!!   

School Mass 

Thursday, September 28 — 8:15 am 

Hosted by the 3rd Grade Class. 
The 3rd graders will be teaching us about 
Faith by action. 

Gun Tickets and monies are now due. 

If you need a few more tickets, please stop 
in the office. 

All ticket stubs and payments must be in 
before Friday to declare the ticket an 
official winner. 

Winners will be posted ! 

8th Grade Fundraiser 

Thanks to all the parents and 8th graders who 
sold Little Caesar’s Pizzas.   

Athletics Fundraiser 

We are now selling Marianna Hoagies and Pizzas. 
 The fundraiser that sells itself.  All proceeds go to 
the student athletic 
association. Orders are due October 23rd with 
pick up in the Church Hall on 
November 2nd. 
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